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10th May 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 
 

Combined Cadet Force 
 
 

I am delighted to inform you that Wednesfield Academy is launching its first 
Combined Cadet Force (CCF).  This opportunity will be open to current Year 7 
pupils.  All Year 7 pupils will listen to an assembly informing them of the opportunity 
to join the CCF in June 2023.  The introduction of the CCF has been highly 
successful in many of our Matrix Schools and we are very excited to begin one at 
Wednesfield Academy in collaboration with Bloxwich Academy. 
 
If your child would like the opportunity to join the Combined Cadet Force, then they 
will need to complete a letter of application, followed by an interview, as the places 
are limited.  More details about the Combined Cadet Force and the application 
process can be found on the school’s website. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the above, please contact Miss Hanson, 
Assistant Headteacher by calling 01902 558222 or emailing 
postbox@wednesfieldacademy.co.uk. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

      
 
Mr Phillips      Ms Hanson 
Acting Headteacher    Assistant Headteacher 
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